BEECROFT
CHELTENHAM
CIVIC TRUST INC

the voice of our community

The General Manager and Councillors,

Please find attached a letter from the Trust regarding a resolution that was passed at our recent
AGM regarding the use of the funds from the sale of the former church in Cheltenham.

Regards Ross Walker

President

Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust
8 May 2017



BEECROFT
CHELTENHAM
CIVIC TRUST INC

the voice of our community

The General Manager
Hornsby Shire Council
P.O. Box 37

Hornsby NSW 1630

Re: BCCT AGM 2017 — Resolution for the use of funds from sale of former church at 179 Beecroft Rd
Cheltenham

Dear Sir,

At the 2017 Annual General Meeting held on 4 April for the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust (BCCT),
a resolution was passed that we, the Trust, inform Hornsby Council that the Beecroft Cheltenham
community has voted that the use of the funds from the sale of the former church at 179 Beecroft
Road Cheltenham be used for the project that received the most votes from the Trust members
present at the AGM. If this project cannot be achieved, or funds are left over from meeting the
project requirements then the second most popular project in votes should have remaining funds
spent on it. And so forth in number of votes.

The nominated projects are listed below in descending order of number of votes:

Nominated Project Number of Votes
Byles Ck — acquisition of 79 — 87 Malton Rd, 50
remaining portion

Pedestrian mall in Beecroft 39
Memorial Gardens — excluding car park 36
Byles Creek — walking track and signage 35
Rec Club disabled access 35
Community centre improvements (acoustics) 32
Cheltenham Oval - synthetic turf 26
New community Centre- new asset in 26
Cheltenham

Cycle tracks 15
Digitise rate books 11
Beecroft Village Green Rotunda 5
Underground power lines 3

The Trust requests that council review this list in consultation with the Trust to determine the best
use of the available funds. We look forward to your reply.
Kind Regards,

Ross Walker
BCCT President

8 May 2017



